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SEYMOUR RESIDENT LANDFILL APPLICATION 
 

 

Residents of the Town of Seymour are allowed to use GFL Seven Mile Creek Landfill LLC located on Highway Q, under the 
following conditions: 
 

• Permits are required and are issued at the Seymour Town Hall, Monday through Friday, from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  

• YOU MUST APPLY IN PERSON AND BRING A UTILITY BILL FROM THE PAST 30 DAYS WITH YOUR NAME & ADDRESS AS 
PROOF OF RESIDENCE.  

• No permits will be issued by mail. 

• One permit will be issued per residence.  Permit will register you with the Seymour Town Hall and Landfill office.  Your 
vehicle license plate number will be the permit number and the only vehicle allowed to enter the dump site without 
fees.  Town Hall must be notified if vehicle change is made. 

• Residents that bring materials to the landfill at times other than designated will be charged landfill-tipping fees. 
 

DO NOT abuse your right to use the landfill.  Your privileges may be revoked if you abuse the rules. 
 

• Please read the complete Landfill Policy. 
 

 
We thank you for your cooperation. 

SEYMOUR TOWN BOARD 
 

PERMIT APPLICATION FOR SEYMOUR RESIDENTS 
USE OF GFL SEVEN MILE CREEK LANDFILL LLC 

 

   
  PERMIT NUMBER (LICENSE PLATE #)___________________  TODAYS DATE________________________________ 

 
  LAST NAME___________________________________________ FIRST  NAME_________________________________ 
 
  ADDRESS___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  VEHICLE YEAR___________COLOR_________________ MAKE:_________________ Circle one:   TRUCK    SUV    CAR    VAN 
  
  PHONE # ___________________________SIGNATURE_______________________________________________ 
 
********************************************************************************************************** 
OFFICE USE ONLY 
   
UTLITY BILL DATE______________  APPROVED BY_____________________________________________ 
 

 

There is NO fee for permit application. 
 
 

John Ailie, Chair 715.559.1869;   Ken Schick, Supervisor 715.832.0017;   Kerry Parker, Supervisor 715.577.2010 


